
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
PRESIDENT OF STAFF 

CONGRESS 

Please remember when talking 
about NKU, at work or away, that 
it takes several positive 
comments to make up for that 
one negative comment. 

Thank you,  

Dave Bauer 

The Northern Kentucky 

University Staff Congress 

shall:  create a stronger bond 

within the staff; solicit and 

express opinions, suggestions 

and recommendations of staff 

on all matters of concern to the 

various staff constituencies and 

to the staff as a whole. 

 

Staff Congress shall seek 

representation in all aspects of 

Northern Kentucky University 

governance. 

 

~ Staff Congress Constitution 

 

For more information on staff 

congress:  

http://staffcongress.nku.edu/  

 

Did you know Staff 

Congress meetings are 

open to the public?   

 

Please join us! 

 

Time, day & location can be 

found on our website. 

Have a question for Staff Congress? 

Visit:  http://staffcongress.nku.edu  

Want to know who your Staff Congress representatives are? 

Visit: http://staffcongress.nku.edu/contact.html  

January, 2016 

Staff Congress hopes that 2016 is 

starting out well for everyone.  We 

would like to remind you to please 

examine your first pay stub of the 

New Year to ensure the proper 

deductions are being processed 

for you current insurance policies, 

taxes, charity donations and other 

benefits.  More information can be 

found at 

http://hr.nku.edu/payroll.html    

 

Staff Congress would like to say 

“Thank you!” for your help with the 

Invest in Success campaign, 

done in collaboration with the NKU 

Foundation.  We must continue to 

advocate with members of the 

General Assembly to ensure they 

develop a rational, strategic 

funding model that rewards 

student success and institutional 

performance. More information 

can be found at 

www.investinsuccessky.com.  

Staff Congress Book Award 

Winners for Spring 2016 

are: 

Audra Points – Biological 

Sciences, employed with NKU for 6 

years, pursuing a Master’s degree 

in Adult and Higher Education 

Wendy Seifert – Transfer 

Services, employed with NKU for 4 

years, pursuing a B.S. in Media 

Informatics 
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